
THE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR SURREY (PCC) AND CHIEF CONSTABLE FOR 

SURREY (CC) 

NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF THE AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2017/18 

Notice is hereby given that the audit of the accounts for the above-mentioned bodies for the financial 

year ended 31st March 2018 has been concluded. 

The statement of accounts are available for inspection by any local government elector for the 

Surrey area at Mount Browne, Sandy Lane, Guildford, Surrey, GU3 1HG  between the hours of 10.00 

am and 4.00 pm on Monday to Friday.  Any local government elector may make copies of the 

statement of accounts without payment. 

The statement of the audited accounts is also available for inspection on the PCC’s website at 

www.surrey-pcc.gov.uk and on the Surrey Police website at www.surrey.police.uk.   

Ian Perkin 

Treasurer 

Office of the Surrey Police and Crime Commissioner 

 

Paul Bundy  

The Chief Financial Officer for the Chief Constable 

 

 31st July 2018 
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